
Memorandum 
 
City of Tempe 
 
Date:  December 31, 2008 
To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
From:  John Osgood, Deputy Public Works Manager 
Cc:  Mary Helen Giustizia, Solid Waste Services Director 
Subject:  Education/Recycling Information Center (ERIC) 
 
 
This memorandum is in support of the item for City Council consideration at the IRS of January 8, 
2009, during which Public Works staff will be presenting a brief overview of the 
Education/Recycling Information Center (ERIC) mobile unit.  Following the presentation, staff will 
be available to answer any questions from the Mayor and Council members, should they have any. 
 
 
 
/mhg 
 
C: Glenn Kephart, Public Works Manager 
 Lucy Morales, SW Education & Community Outreach Coord. 


